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3rd July 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer and Year 11 Student 
 
I am writing with details regarding this summer’s GCSE and Vocational Qualification Results Day on Thursday 
20th August.  Due to COVID restrictions the results day will not follow the usual format and time allocations 
have been made to ensure we can safely hand out the results. 
 
Students should arrive at the allotted time through the entrance indicated in the table below. Students will need 
to sanitise their hands on arrival, collect and sign for their envelope and then leave the premises immediately 
following the clearly marked one-way system. Unfortunately, we cannot allow any groups of students to 
gather to celebrate their achievements as is usually the case. We will respectfully ask groups to disperse if 
this does happen. 
 

Bike Sheds gate  Science Arches gate 
11A1 10am  11B1 10am 
11A2 10:20am  11B2 10:20am 
11A3 10:40am  11B3 10:40am 
11A4 11:00am  11B4 11:00am 
11A5 11:20am  11B5 11:20am 

 
We are aware that some students will need support on the day, or advice regarding their next steps. To aid this 
we have set up an email account especially. If students email this account on the day an arrangement can be 
made to have a Google Meet or a phone call with a member of staff. The email address is here: 
resultsdaysupport@montgomery.fcat.org.uk.  
 
If the student is unable to collect results because of other commitments it is possible for a relative to collect the 
results on a student’s behalf, provided that they bring a signed letter from the student to grant permission and 
some form of I.D. Alternatively a written request can be made in advance which includes a stamped address 
envelope for the results to be posted home. PLEASE NOTE that we are not able to provide exam results over the 
telephone. 
 
Please feel free to contact me by phone or email c.montgomery@montgomery.fcat.org.uk if I can help further, 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 

 
Mrs C Montgomery 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 


